St. George Planning Board
St. George Town Office
87 Haupt Road
October 13, 2020 — 7 p.m.

Public Hearing — Janie and Don Ed Holmes, 87 Haupt Road / Map 217, Lot 011

A Public Hearing was scheduled for 7 p.m. via Zoom. Present were: Chair Anne Cox, Mary K.
Hewlett, Alan Letourneau, Michael Jordan, and Ray Emerson. (Jane Brown was absent.) CEO
Terry Brackett, and Richard Bates, Don Ed Holmes, and Jeff Senders.

At 7:00 p.m., Chair Cox declared the public hearing open. Jeff Senders, Professional Engineer,
was available to answer questions. There were no questions or public comments made regarding

the proposed pier at 87 Haupt Road.

At 7:01 p.m., Chair Cox declared the public hearing closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Marguerite R. Wilson
Planning Board Recording Secretary



